
Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 
February 7, 2009 
 
A Special Meeting of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, February 7, 2009, in the library of Nonnewaug 
High School, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 
 
Present were Board Chairperson Linda Bulvanoski and Board Members Scott 
Baider, Deborah Corsico, Charles Cosgriff, Monica Gati, Carla Juhas, Stephen 
Sordi, and Stephen Paluskas.  Superintendent Robert Cronin, Director of Fiscal 
Services Jay Hubelbank, Director of Special Services Christopher Quirk, 
Principals Alice Jones, Dawn Hochsprung, and Melinda McKenna, Vice Principal 
Jeffrey Turner, Interim Principal Kimberly Gallo, Interim Vice Principal Eric 
Bergeron, Manger of Network Operations and Technology Paul Ciotti, Director of 
Buildings and Grounds Michael Molzon were also present.  Additionally, 
Selectmen Paul Hinckley and Jeffrey Hamel, and Woodbury Board of Finance 
Chairman William Drakeley were in attendance.  
 
Mrs. Bulvanoski called the meeting to order at approximately 9:00 am. 
 
The meeting was a Budget Workshop, and the participants considered the 
variety of budget priorities to be included in next year’s operating budget. 
 
Ms. Corsico made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Cosgriff seconded the 
motion.  The motion carried 7-0 (Ms. Juhas was not present at the conclusion of 
the meeting). 
 
The Special Meeting of the Board of Education adjourned at approximately 12:00 
noon.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________________  
Carla Juhas, Secretary 
Regional School District #14 Board of Education 


